
 
 
Wendie L. Kellington  
P.O. Box 2209 Phone (503) 636-0069 
Lake Oswego Or Mobile (503) 804-0535 
97035 Email: wk@klgpc.com  
 

December 26, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Oregon Land Use Board of Appeals  
775 Summer Street NE, Suite 330,  
Salem Oregon, 97301-1283 
 
RE: LUBA No. 2022-014 (Tallman v. Morrow County) 
 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
 On December 1, 2023, this Board issued an order in the above appeal requiring 
Petitioners to either reactivate the appeal by December 28, 2023 or the appeal would be 
dismissed.  This is to respectfully request that the appeal be reactivated and that it not be 
dismissed.  Petitioners further request that the Board not require the County to file its record or 
require any subsequent event for a period of 45 days to give the parties a chance to resolve the 
matter.  Thank you for your anticipated courtesies.   

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Wendie L. Kellington 

       
 
WLK:wlk 
CC: Clients 
 Justin Nelson, Esq., County Counsel 
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